
 

You’re invited 
 

Please join us for a ribbon-cutting event  
to celebrate the grand re-opening of the 
Juvenile Court Administration Building. 

 

WHEN: 8 a.m. Friday, March 24, 2023 

WHERE: Juvenile Court Administration Building,  
1255 SW Pacific Ave., Chehalis 

 

BEFORE 
 

ARTIST’S RENDERING 
 


